

A Beacon for Medical & Mental Health in Washington County, Maryland

249 Mill Street

Hagerstown, MD 21740

Phone: 301-733-9234

Fax: 301-733-9205

www.mycommunityfreeclinic.org

Dear Dr. Klauber and HCC Administration,

My name is Jeremy Cantner, and I am the Executive Director for the Community Free Clinic of Washington County. Your Dental Hygiene Program Coordinator, Jennifer Suminski, reached out to our clinic this summer in the hopes of starting a partnership with HCC and to have her dental hygiene and potentially dental assisting students rotate to see patients at our site.

Currently, we do offer dental services to our patients, but I would like to accomplish this in my new position here at CFC. Because we do not offer dental services, we are lacking dental operatory chairs, pumps for air/water, and other consumable supplies. It is my understanding that you are disposing of some older dental chairs, and I was hoping you would consider donating your two best chairs and transport them here for us to start working on this dental services partnership with HCC.

As you are well aware, our patients lack access to care and implementing dental services at CFC will help care for the patient as a whole and fill a huge need here in Washington County.

Please feel free to reach out to me with any questions you may have.

Kind regards,

Jeremy Cantner Executive Director

Community Free Clinic of Washington County

jcantner@mycommunityfreeclinic.org

301-733-9234